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Career Tip: Embrace Your
Strengths

Everyone has unique
strengths, like attention
to detail or focus. When
exploring careers, think

about roles that allow you
to use these skills, such as
technology or research.
Volunteering or
apprenticeships are great
ways to try different fields
and find what suits you
best. Remember, your
strengths can lead you to
a fulfilling career!
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We have come to the end of
Summer Term 1 already! What a
quick and fun-filled term with lots of
learning and wider curriculum
opportunities.

Please take a look at this terms
SWAY on the link below:

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/
162gWqGvbhNzKBZ7 ?ref=Link
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Family Wellbeing Check-ins: A Message from Our Family Liaison
Officer

As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting our families, our
Family Liaison Officer, Joe Allen, will be making routine wellbeing
calls to parents and carers throughout the term.

These check-ins are not linked to any concerns — they’re simply a way
for us to stay connected, offer a listening ear, and make sure you feel
supported at home and in school life.

Whether it’s a quick catch-up, a space to talk about any challenges, or
a chance to ask questions, these calls are a friendly and confidential
opportunity to strengthen our home—school partnership.

If you receive a call, there’s no pressure —it’s just part of how we
continue working together to support you and your child.

If you’d prefer to arrange a specific time to talk or reach out directly,
feel free to contact Joe at 01572 720357 or
joseph.allen@theshires.org.uk.

We're here for you.

Warm regards,
Michelle



